
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 

Uniform Donation Day – Tuesday 15th July 2025 
 
We will be holding a Uniform Donation Day on Tuesday 15th July as part of our school commitment to Social 
Action. 
 
We are asking parents and students to donate to school, uniform that families no longer require.  We are 
hopeful that through your donations we can create enough stock to support families in our community. 
 
We would be grateful for any of the following donations: 
 

• Lowton branded uniform – Blazer, Skirt, Tie, Jumper 

• Winter coats 

• Blue shirts 

• PE kit 
 
*All donations must be clean and good quality.  Please do not send in any ripped Uniform. 
 

 
Staff will accept uniform - or cash - donations from students at the school gates on Tuesday morning (15th July) 
 

As a reward for donating, students will be allowed to attend school in non-uniform on Tuesday 15th July. 
 
 
 
 
 

We will have stock of used, good quality uniform available to parents for a charitable donation.  Please contact 
Mrs Cunliffe cunliffer@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk after 15th July for further details. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jane Galbraith 
Headteacher 
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